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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
May 23, 2025 
    

Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project 

Begins July 7 

Crews will replace aged infrastructure  

DECATUR, Ga.– Efforts to improve water service capacity throughout DeKalb County 

will continue in July with the launch of the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission 

Main Replacement Project. Crews will replace approximately 11,000 linear feet of an 

existing 30-inch carbon steel main with a 36-inch Ductile Iron main. Crews will also 

remove the 8-inch and 6-inch pipes running alongside the 30-inch and replace them 

with 12-inch pipe. Work will begin on Malone Drive, the southern end of the project. 

Crews will then move to the northbound lane of Peachtree Boulevard and continue 

north until completion at Carver Drive. 

This waterline replacement project, which is expected to last from July 2025 to January 

2028, is separated into three phases: 

• Phase I: Malone Drive (Peachtree Road to Peachtree Boulevard) and Peachtree 

Boulevard (Malone Drive to Miller Drive) 

• Phase II: Peachtree Boulevard (Miller Drive to Longview Drive) 

• Phase III: Peachtree Boulevard (Longview Drive) through Carver Drive 

 

This project is part of DeKalb County’s $4.27 billion capital improvement program to 

improve capacity and service of the watershed systems serving the community.  
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Normal construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, 

excluding major holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during 

work hours should be expected.  

To learn more about the Peachtree Industrial Water Transmission Main Project, 

please attend the community meeting on Tuesday, June 3, 6:30 p.m. at Chamblee 

City Hall, 3518 Broad St, Chamblee, GA 30341.  

 

Information also can be obtained by calling the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800- 

986-1108 or emailing projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov with questions.  
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